City of Decatur Splash Pad Grant Survey

The City of Decatur is applying for a 50/50 matching grant with Arkansas Parks and Tourism.
The goals for this grant are: (1) build a new free-cost to citizens splash pad in Veterans Park to
be completed in Summer 2020, (2) raise at least $100,000, (3) get construction help which can
count dollar support to the grant and (4) maintain an open communication with community
members.

The popularity of splash pads is increasing with many being developed in small towns
throughout Arkansas. This survey was designed to gain opinions and feedback from the
community as part of the research going forward. The hope is that the proposal for the splash
pad will be good. 1. Do you thinkitisagoodidea ___ Yes ___ No? 2. Would you support
construction with labor___, or cash donation___. 3. Would you write a letter of support and
mail it into the office __Yes __ No?

Thank you

Bob Tharp, Mayor



